TRAILS END WATER DISTRICT
Working Session - MINUTES
8/27/2021

CALL TO ORDER: The working session came to order at 4:40 pm

ATTENDANCE:  Deb Watson, Joe Morris, Sarah Carlson, Commissioners

DISCUSSION TOPICS:

Paid Leave: Ms. Montgomery did some research on the paid leave situation discussed at the 8/10/21
meeting. She forwarded an e-mail and memo for commissioners to review. She also looked at what
other small districts have done. Ms. Montgomery said we can opt out of the paid leave via resolution
because we do not have any employees who work on the listed holidays. She attached a potential
resolution for consideration at the next regular meeting.

Mr. Morris said Source 3 is back on line and pumping at 136.5 gallons per minute (gpm), at 21% run
time the past month. Customers are using 36-42 gpm on weekends and 30 gpm during the week. He
updated the commissioners on the work being done. There is now another issue with new DOH
requirements. He wants Northwest Water Systems to take another look at some options. Chlorination
was stopped in mid-August. The last sample Mr. Morris took showed no chlorine in the water at all.
Ms. Watson reported Nick Howell will be working on the generator on 9/13/21.

ADJOURNMENT:

The meeting adjourned at 5:15 pm.
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